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This bill, and every other bill being heard today, have no bearing whatsoever on the 
"safety" or "fairness" of the experience of girls and women in our schools or 
elsewhere in our state. If anything, they will make school, athletic, and other 
environments less safe for everyone, by enabling and codifying bullying and peer 
policing, and facilitating legislators — who have ABSOLUTELY NO BUSINESS to 
be doing so — peering into and putting on blast the lives of children in our state. The 
only "safety" being addressed here is the weak-minded psychological safety of the 
bills' sponsors and supporters, who are afraid of — honestly, I couldn't tell you — 
high schoolers, I guess? —; I didn't realize there were so many snowflakes here. This 
kind of nonsense makes me less and less inclined to want to stay in Maine, have 
children here, and contribute to this state in the long-term. 


